
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
Notice of Annual General Meeting: 23rd February 2021 – 20:00hrs 

 
 
Please note that our AGM is being held on the 23rd February at 20:00hrs and we would welcome 
anyone who has an interest in the Preschool to attend. 
 
The Sombornes Preschool Team is supported by a voluntary committee of parents, and we are always 
on the lookout for new members and volunteers! 
 
Our AGM is the perfect opportunity to meet the staff and committee members who run the preschool, 
ask any questions you may have, and generally find out more about how we run. 
 
For obvious reasons, our AGM this year will be held virtually. If you would like to attend, please contact 
our secretary for details: tom_dynes@hotmail.com  
 
On behalf of the committee, we hope to see as many of you as possible at our AGM. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Emily Boyland 
 

Chair of the Sombornes Preschool  
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